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								      		 6901 South Pierce Street, Suite 315 Littleton, Colorado 80128     303-232-8088

November 09, 2018

Mr. Alex Mestdagh, P.E.
Town of Parker Public Works Department
20120 East Mainstreet 
Parker, CO 80138

SUBJECT:	Parker Pointe Response to Comments Project SUB17-05817
Dear Mr. Mestdagh,

Below I have reproduced your comment letter on the above project and added responses in red.


General Comments


1. The Town will require an approval from the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service for all work within the riparian conservation zone prior to issuance of project approvals. Comment noted. Submittals have been made to US Fish and Wildlife. We are awaiting their response.

Construction Plans


2. 	Please provide cross slopes and spot elevations on the Parker/Stroh intersection detail on Sheet C5.11. Slopes and spots added to the plan.

3. 	Please provide intersection details for the accesses on Stroh per the attached detail. See details added to sheet C5.10.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Also note on the plans that grading was revised on the open space parcel to accommodate a larger mouse habitat reported by the environmental consultant.




Thank you for your review and comments. Please contact me if additional revisions or clarifications are required.
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Professionally,




Jerry W. Davidson, P.E.
For and on Behalf of
Perception Design Group, Inc.
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